
Community Notice 
 Memorial Day Weekend  

Parking Program  

Effective 5/24/14 - 5/26/14 

As a result of collaborative planning and the success of OC Dana Point Harbor’s parking 

programs over the last few years, we will be continuing with the program elements for 

the upcoming holidays.  As a reminder, below is the parking program  

for the Memorial Day weekend.  

 

 Depending upon the weather, public parking, the picnic areas and the marina parking 

lots fill up early so plan accordingly. 

 Campers, R.V.s and trailers are prohibited in marina lots and may be towed. 

 5/24/14 through 5/26/14, many Catalina Express customers will be directed to park in 

the Nordhavn Lot on the island. 

 Merchant and Restaurant employees will be directed to park at the Embarcadero one 

acre parcel. 

 Boaters with appropriate gate cards or windshields passes on their vehicle will have 

access to the marina lots.     

 If you are a boater, plan ahead and bring supplies to your boat early. 

 Marina parking lots will be staffed through the weekend,  attendants will be          

monitoring parking gates. 

 If you have guests coming, make plans to meet them at the parking gate;  gate  

 attendants will monitor availability and use discretion regarding how many guest                                                            

 vehicles will be admitted to the parking lots.  

 Please encourage your guests to carpool and use on-street parking where available.     

 

 

 
 

 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 
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